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Fisher Phillips’ Hospitality Co-Chair Addresses Return-To-Work
Issues for Hoteliers
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In a series of online presentations through The Virtual Hospitality Law Conference, Andria Ryan, co-

chair of Fisher Phillips’ Hospitality Industry Team, explained several legal issues hoteliers will likely

navigate as their workforce returns. Hotel News Now covered the conference, including Ryan’s

recommendations for reopening hotels. She encourages hoteliers to designate an employee to be an

expert on the state and local reopening orders where their hotels are located since these laws are

constantly changing. Andria also advises listeners to revisit their furlough or termination

documentation before recalling employees and to implement company-wide safety protocols to help

bring employees back to the workplace.

To read the full article, visit Hotel News Now.
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